College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent // f
From: Greg Mclntyre, Deputy Superintendent for Curriculum and Instruction / /
Date: October 14, 2014

Subject: Modified Bell Schedule on State Assessment Testing Days Waiver

(3 year waiver)

Agenda Item: H-4

Board Priority/

District Goal: Priorities A and B; Goals 1, 2, and 3
BACKGROUND

In the past, the district has very effectively used modified bell schedules on state testing days.
This waiver allows the district to modify the schedule of classes for high school students who are
not being tested to report to and attend school after the state assessment testing period has ended;
therefore, reducing the interruptions during testing periods.

Since we are at the end of our previous three-year waiver, it is time to request another one.

The District Educational Improvement Council (DEIC) met on October 8, 2014 and unanimously
approved the waiver request. The waiver allows the use of a modified schedule through the
2016-17 school year.

RECOMMENDATION
It is recommended the CSISD Board of Trustees approve the Modified Bell Schedule on State
Assessment Testing Days Waiver.

)&\' e "

GREG MCINTYRE 1812 Welsh Avenue CLARK C. EALY, Ph.D.
Deputy Superintendent for College Station, TX 77840 Superintendent of Schools
Curriculum & Instruction 979-764-5400 -- www.csisd.org



